

Dear Parents / Caregivers,

On Friday 9th April at Lunch time the Years 3-5 classes will be hosting a Carnival Day for Project Compassion. It will be held on the Nativity hard play and bottom oval areas. We are asking for a \$3 donation to take part in the carnival where everyone can have a go at a variety of carnival games with prizes for successfully participating. We would greatly appreciate your support by remembering \$3 for Friday 9th April.

Regards,

Primary Classes Years 3-5



Don't forget your \$3.



We look forward to your support.